DAIMLERCHRYSLER

To:  Pat Wallace Fax:  202-366-7882
From: Steve Speth Date: Fcbruary 28, 2005
Re:  Follow-up notifications Pages: |

ceC:

O Uurgent [ For Review O PieaseComment [ Piease Reply 0O Please Recycle

During the month of February 2005, DaimierChrysler Corporation mailed follow-up
recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the following recalis:

NTHSA# DaimlerChrysler # Mail Date
03v443 C38 02/15/05
04Vv021 C4a5 02/15/05
04V216 D22 02/15/05
04V313 D31 02/15/05

04V385 D34 02/15/05



